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Due to supply shortages of water meters and meter setting materials from the
manufacture's, new water meter settings could be delayed up to several months,
Manufacture's reasons for these shortages are high demand, staff shortages due to
Covid and the supply chain for getting the raw materials to make the product and the
delays to ship the finished product to the customer. Many of these products are made
overseas or their components are, so conditions in those countries will greatly effect the
timely matter we can receive the product here.

We are sorry to have to inform our customers of this situation and we are trying to stay
a step ahead in receiving materials, but demand is getting greater than we can receive
the materials. So, if you want a water meter you need to plan several months in

advance.
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Mike Wemhoener
General Manager
Hickory Creek SUD
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